
 
 

60957 Hwy 97 Affected Area 

11/29/21 

Due to a planned work in your area, there will be an interruption of water service on November 29th starting at approximately 9:00 am to 4:00 pm, When water is restored there will 

be a boil water advisory, You will be contacted when the boil water advisory is lifted, If you have further questions, please call our office at 541-382-5342, Monday through Friday 

8:00 am to 4:00 pm or visit our website at Avion Water.com. 

 

ADDRESS_ 

  

60957 HWY 97 

60951 HWY 97 

60953 HWY 97 

60959 HWY 97 

 

 

 



 
 

 


